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INVESTORS IN PEOPLE




‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parents/ Carers,
We have had another very busy and productive week. Well done to everyone for working so hard! Here are some of our highlights.
Nursery

Nursery children have been exploring shape in their environment, with their telescopes. They have also been learning the sound ‘a.’

Reception

Reception have been exploring pattern and had a visit from Pirate Harris who gave the children their next pirate challenge!
Class One

Class One have been creating ‘Kindness Buckets’ asking the question; ‘Are you a bucket filler or a bucket dipper?’ They have been engaged in role play scenarios to become bucket fillers! They have also been creating sea shanties.

Class Two

Class 2 have worked hard to produce a lovely corridor display. They went on a walk around the school environment and then used this for inspiration for some environmental poems. They have been researching Anne Frank and producing extended writing as a response to their research.
Class Three

Class 3 have been writing biographies and also finding out about the life of Anne Frank. They are creating paintings using pointillism and have been learning about France, in Welsh!
New Build
The building work is progressing well. The floor foundation for the hall extension is now being built.  Next Tuesday, the site manager will visit Class 3 to answer some of their questions about the new build (social distancing of course.)

Half Term Break
School will close on Friday 28th May for Half term. Children will return to school on Monday 7th June.
Social Media
With more children accessing social media on a regular basis, please check the website for useful information, to help keep your child safe when they are ‘on- line.’
Pupil Voice

Class 3 have been talking about how they like to learn.  Here are some of their comments.
‘I like using the outdoors to help me learn.’

‘When I am working, I find I learn best when I work in a group.’

‘I like to work with a partner or in a group because other people can help me and I find it so much more fun!’

‘I learn best in groups and when we interact and go outdoors. But sometimes I like to work on my own.’

Personalised Assessments

Year 2 have completed their Personalised assessments this week.  Key stage two personalised assessment information has now been released to your child’s hwb account and can be accessed by signing into hwb, clicking on personalised assessments and then clicking on learner feedback. Any problems accessing this information, please let us know. The reading assessment information for Key Stage two will follow next week, and Year two information when it is available.

Welsh Phrase of the Week
Pryd mae dy benblwydd di?  When is your birthday?
Fy mhenblwydd ydy…………  My birthday is ………….

Have a good weekend. Let us hope that the weather improves!
Rachel Critchell

Headteacher
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